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Newsletter 9 – May 2013
Dates for May:

1-24

-

Y2 SATs and Y4 Tests

2

-

Polling Day – School Closed

3

-

PFA Dinner Dance – tickets on sale
6

-

May Day – School Closed
9

-

Y1 Assembly – 9.00am
13-17 

-

YR Pet Week
14

-

Photographs – Class Groups
15

-

Y4 Open Door – St Nicholas Church



-

PFA Meeting 7.30pm

18

-

Pattingham Sixes Football Tournament
20-24

-

Walk to School Week

20

-

Y1 Visit to Shugborough Hall
21

-

Y3/Y4 Visit to Lighthouse Cinema

22

-

Y3/Y4 Viking Day

24

-

School Council Non Uniform Day 
27-31 

-

Half Term

Dates for June:
3

-

Training Day – school closed

6

-

Sports Day 

Thank you…

Thank you for supporting School Sponsor Day in March. We raised £1,889. School have increased this to £2000, of which £500 will be donated to Comic Relief and £1500 towards the new playground surface. 

Thank you for supporting our Eco Week, Green Day and Bags2School.  

The Eco-Committee raised £279.65 on Green Day, which will be used to develop the school gardens and outdoor HUB.  

Year 2 SATs and Year 4 Tests

Assessments and tests for Year 2 and Year 4 will take place throughout May. Please avoid any unnecessary absence during this time so that Mrs Pennington, Mrs Smithson and Mrs Johnston can complete the assessments for all children as planned.

Class Photographs 

Class and group photographs, including Year 4 leavers, will take place on Tuesday    14th May.  Full school uniform should be worn for all children. In addition Year 4 should bring smart own clothes in a named carrier bag.
Year 1 Assembly
You are welcome to join us for Year 1 Assembly on Thursday 9th May at 9.00am.  Crêche available.
Curriculum Timetables

You should receive the curriculum plan for your child’s class next week.  

Dinner Dance Tickets

Tickets for the PFA Dinner Dance will be on sale from the end of this week on the school playground from either Nicola Smith or Clare Parkes.

Health & Safety    
You are reminded that parking restrictions apply in Birches Avenue and Birches Road at school drop-off and pick-up times.  Please do not park on pavements or in the restricted zone.  Pedestrians should not use the drive to enter or exit the school.
You are also reminded that children should remain at home for 48 hours after a bout of sickness or diarrhoea.
Any children using the adventure playground equipment before or after school do so under your own supervision.  Children should not run through or under bushes along the path. Everyone should push bikes and scooters until they are out of school and take care around pedestrians on the way home.

Pattingham Sixes

Birches team will be taking part in the Pattingham Sixes Tournament on Saturday

18th May from 9.30am onwards at St. Chad’s school. Good luck Birches!

